
  

  

  

Parent Handbook  

  

  

 
  

  

  

  

 

  

  

  

 
  

  

 
  

  

  
  

 

  

Natomas Awana Club 

1227 N. Market Blvd  

Sacramento, CA  95834  



Dear Parents of Awana Clubbers:  

  

We are excited to have your child with us this year in our Awana Club. Our leadership team has 

been working hard to prepare for a great year of fun, learning, and growing in God’s Word.   

  

As an Awana clubber, your child will be encouraged to display good sportsmanship, memorize 

portions of Scripture, and complete activities in their handbooks.  As leaders, we want to 

partner with you in the spiritual development of your child.  The Awana program cannot 

replace your role, nor can it operate without your involvement. Only by working together can 

Awana be used to its full potential.   

  

Would you be able to help us on Tuesday nights as an Awana volunteer? Our club grows on a 

weekly basis and we are always in need of additional small group leaders. Don’t leave the 

spiritual training of your children to others — ask us how you can become a part of our Awana 

leadership family.  

  

Please feel free to contact me with questions.  

  

Because kids matter to God,  

  

Tiffany Millen   

NatomasAwana@gmail.com  

  

Clubs & Cost  
  

Each child will be placed in one of these clubs:  

  Cubbies:  3- to 5-year-olds not yet in Kindergarten (must be 3 by September 1)  

  Sparks:  Kindergarten through 2nd grade  

  T&T Ultimate Adventure (UA): 3rd and 4th grade  

  T&T Ultimate Challenge (UC): 5th and 6th grade  

  

Registration Fees:  

             1st child                         $50.00  

             2nd child                        $45.00  

             3rd child or more         $35.00 each (Maximum $200 per family) 

  

Please note registration fees do NOT include workbooks or uniforms. It is possible to 
make monthly payments for registration fees if needed.  

  

    

 



 

 

 

Workbooks                               $13.00  

Uniforms                         

           Cubbies & Sparks          $13.00  

           T&T                                  $17.00  

Tote Bags (optional)                $10.00 (Cubbies & Sparks only)  

  

Handbooks and uniforms will be awarded as soon as each clubber completes his or her 

entrance booklet.  This usually takes 2-3 weeks so we encourage parents to purchase the 

uniforms at registration so their child can receive them on time.  

  

Awana Check-In/Check-Out Procedures  
  

Check-In: 6:15-6:30pm  

Check-Out: 8:00pm  
  

***Please do not drop off your clubbers earlier than 6:15***  
  

 We ask that you enter the parking lot on the east side of the facility and exit on the west 

side (located on the other side of the building).  

 The registration desk is located inside the main entrance and will be manned by check-in 

volunteers.   

 After check-in, parents should take their children to the appropriate location (before 6:30 

all children go to the sanctuary; after 6:30 children should be taken to their club location).  

 Children are NEVER to be dropped off for check-in. They must be accompanied by an adult 
to the registration table.  

 Visitors may go directly to the registration table and a Club Secretary will explain the 

registration procedures to the visitor and his/her parents (a child is considered a visitor up 

to three visits - after three visits, he/she should register).  

 Awana ends at 8:00 and parents MUST come in and pick up their children as children will 

not be allowed to leave the building without a parent or responsible adult (siblings old 

enough to drive are ok). Cubbies will be in the Cubbies room and all other clubbers will be in 

the sanctuary. We ask that you enter by the northeast door and exit through the main 

doors to keep the flow of traffic moving.  

  

  

  

  


